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Important Information for Martin’s Point US Family Health Plan Members 
 

February 19, 2025 

Dear Member First Name: 

It is our goal at the Martin’s Point US Family Health Plan to keep you informed of changes to your 
pharmacy benefit. You are receiving this letter because there is going to be an upcoming change to 
the coverage of IMBRUVICA    TAB 280MG. 

In order to align with the intention of the Department of Defense formulary, effective March 21, 2025, 
the US Family Health Plan will limit the quantity and days’ supply for all prescriptions of 
IMBRUVICA    TAB 280MG. The new limits are 28 tablets or capsules per 28 days at a local 
retail pharmacy and 56 tablets or capsules per 56 days at the Martin’s Point Mail Order 
Pharmacy. Our records show that you may have received a larger days’ supply than what will be 
allowed under this new limit. 

If you have been receiving quantities that are below the new limit or are no longer taking this 
medication, no action is needed. This notice is simply to inform you of the new limits going into effect.  

If you have other primary prescription coverage, please contact your other insurer for their preferred 
product information. 

If you have specific questions about your pharmacy benefit, please contact Member Services at 1-888-
674-8734. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pharmacy Services Department 
Martin’s Point Health Care 
 

 


